To :  All Parents

From . Stella Wong, Executive Director
Re Service Arrangements after CNY Holidays and Resumption
of In-Person Group Classes on 1t March, 2021
Date : 8% Feb. 2021
it CircularNo : WDMO002/2021

Dear Parents,
Warmest greetings!

Please note that the Chinese New Year break will start from 11% February (Thursday) to 19t February
(Friday). All classes, individual training and therapy programme will be suspended during this period
and will resume on 22" February 2021 (Monday). With the Chinese New Year approaching, | would
like to take this opportunity to remind you of Watchdog’s policy. Staff are not permitted to receive Lai
See. If, however, you would like to make a donation to Watchdog, we would be very grateful.

As you are aware, the COVID-19 situation is becoming more stable, with the confirmed cases gradually
decreasing. The EDB announced that in-person classes in schools would resume after CNY (with partial
students back to school). In light of that, we would like to have the following arrangements after the
Chinese New Year:

From the week of Feb 22 — 26:
» Continuation of “zoom” groups
» Continuation of in person individual training
» You will receive an updated schedule within the week of 16/2/2021 from Miss Pinky, if
rescheduling of your current schedule is needed.

From the week of Mar 1 onwards:
» Resumption of center-based group training
» Continuation of in person individual training

Should you have any questions regarding the above arrangements, please do not hesitate to call Ms
Pinky, your class teacher or me at 2521-7364.

| wish you all a happy, healthy and prosperous year of the Ox!
Best wishes,
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Stella Wong
Executive Director



